
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

OF WORK SESSION OF 
THE PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

OF THE CITY OF CHANDLER, ARIZONA 
 
Notice is hereby given to the members of the Planning and Zoning Commission of 
the City of Chandler, Arizona, and to the general public, that the work session of the 
Planning and Zoning Commission scheduled to be held open to the public on 
Wednesday, July 15, 2020, at 4:00 p.m., in the City of Chandler City Council 
Chambers, City Council Conference Room, 88 E. Chicago St., Chandler, Arizona, has 
been CANCELLED due to lack of items. 
 
 
      
 


